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Nate Update – October 9, 2017 

 

As a follow up to the local emergency declaration declared as a result of Hurricane Nate, 

the Jackson County Utility Authority (JCUA) is pleased to report the following: 

 

 No service interruptions have been reported on its water and wastewater 

systems.  

 

Should you have questions or concerns, please contact JCUA at 228-266-2225. 

 

Thank you, 

 

JCUA 

Directors 
Kevin Coggin ▪ Jackson County 

Thomas Eldridge ▪ Jackson County 

Andrew J. Elly ▪ Moss Point 

Kevin Miller ▪ Jackson County 

Michael R. Murphy ▪ Pascagoula 

Jerry Munro ▪ Ocean Springs 

Marshall Smith ▪ Gautier 
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